
Bay City VNEA Pool Leagues 

Welcome to the 20/21 Pool League Sessions 

Welcome back all Captains/Players to this year’s season.  As we play the 
fall and winter sessions, please remember to follow all of our sponsors Covid 
protocols, and especially, if you’re feeling sick, do not play!  

Please join our Facebook site (Bay City VNEA Pool League,) and refer to it 
weekly for any updates/changes during this year’s sessions.  If we have any 
players test positive for Covid during regular play, we will advise the players 
who may be at risk via the Facebook site as soon as possible.  Also, any last 
minute changes that would affect play, will be announce on our site, such as 
weather related cancellations, location changes, etc.. 

A list of Drop Locations is in your notebooks, and it is important that the 
visiting team deposit the envelope the night of play, or no later than Thursday! 
As in past years, stats will be posted on our juststats.net website.  

New this year: 

The “Sanction/League Dues” has been changed to $20 per player, due by 
December 4, 2020 and $25 after that date due by the end of January 2021. This 
is due to VNEA International (Our sanctioning body) increasing their sanction 
fee to our local Charter 423. New League due envelopes are provided in your 
notebook, please fill them our individually and deposit them in any of our drop 
locations. If you do not pay your League Dues, you will not be eligible to receive 
any payout(s) at the end of the season banquet. 

Questions/Concerns can be directed to your League Officials via our Facebook 
site.  

Thank You and have a great season! 

Tom Kaekel, President & Terri Hartley, Vice President 



  


